                              TOWN OF HALIFAX

Office of the CONSERVATION COMMISSION

499 Plymouth St., Halifax MA 02338

781-293-1735       781-294-7684 fax


November 28, 2018

Ms. Ashley Crepeau

Administrative Assistant

Silva Engineering Associates PC

1615 Bedford St.

Bridgewater, MA 02324

Dear Ms. Crepeau,

This letter serves to inform you that at the November 13, 2018 meeting, the Conservation Commission of the Town of Halifax granted an extension to the Order of Resource Delineation #SE171-0474 for 314 Plymouth St. for the maximum allowable time allotment of three years.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully,

Kathy Clark

Secretary

Town of Halifax
Conservation Commission

499 Plymouth St.

Halifax, MA 02338

